
COVID-19 IT Support Strategy

The Brigidine College IT Department is working hard to ensure that we can continue to support students, parents and staff in these uncertain times. You 
will find articles below relating to IT support over the coming months. As always, if you have any issues, please email the IT department at support@brigidi

 and we will be able to help.ne.qld.edu.au

How do I get help remotely?
I've been told I need to drop my computer off at IT, what do I do?

IT Services Social Distances Notice.docx
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